
Borough Councillor Report May 2024 

 

The new major will be elected on 14th May 2024 this is Philip Workman, an 

Independent Councillor from Tewkesbury North and Twynings ward. 

Not a lot to report from TBC as the Full Council meeting is this week.  

The main agenda this week is focusing on committee memberships for members 

and who will be the chair and vice chair of each. 

The Draft Council plan for 2024-2030 will be reviewed and asked for Councillors to 

adopt it. This is available on the TBC website and can be found in the committee 

papers for the Full Council. 

Consideration will be given to the proposed name change from TBC to North 

Gloucestershire Borough Council at the meeting.  If this is supported it will then go 

out to public consultation for 6 weeks, so that PCs and parishioners can have their 

say. There have been several comments already, particularly from Parish Councils 

that don’t feel they are North Gloucestershire. 
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